
   
 

CITY OF CALLAWAY 
BRITTANY WOODS PARK POLE BARN PROJECT 

RFQ NO.:  LS2024-10 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
 

 
Date Issued: May 6, 2024 
 
This addendum is being released to address the following questions. 
 

1. What is the estimated value/budget for the project? 
The Budget is based on bid price. 

 
2. What is the projected start date for work to begin? 

Start date to be determined by bidder.  The site is ready. 
 
3. The project calls for architectural drawings.  This seems unnecessary and will only increase 

the cost of the project.  Pre-Engineered drawings can be obtained for this barn at a much 
lower cost.  Are you looking for engineered drawings or architectural? 
It can be pre-engineered drawings or architectural. 
 
 

 
Audra K. Boswell 
Audra K. Boswell, City Clerk 
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This Addendum must be acknowledged and included with the bid packet submission. 
 
__________________________________  ____________________________________ 
Signature      Company Name 
 
__________________________ 
Date 


